
End Cap

End Cap

Here at siding mounts
Over here at Siding Mounts we know what quality means to a
home. When we design our products, we design them with you,
the homeowner, in mind. We know the cladding on a home is a
defining feature of aesthetics. They need to look amazing and
do their job properly, which is protecting your home against
the elements. Many homeowners have discovered too late that
mold or insects can be disastrous to the structural integrity
of your home. Our guarantee at Siding Mounts is our products
are made from high-quality materials and will always perform
their intended function. But not only that! They will also
look remarkably good and stylish for all your neighbours to
see.

https://sidingmounts.com/product/end-cap/


Product description

Using Netcan clear Solvent Cement, attach the End Cap into the
end of the Handrail Cover, by applying the glue to the inside
of the handrail cover. Applying the glue in this way, the glue
will not be pushed up over the face of the End Cap. PVC
Solvent Cement melts the surface of the H/R Cover in order to
weld or bond the two surfaces. Use caution and gloves to
protect the skin, goggles to protect the eyes. I like to tape
the End Cap into place using packaging tape until the glue has
had time to set. This design will bring out the best features
in your home’s handrails and you can be confident it will be
protected against the elements. Living in Canada means facing
very temperamental weather and the End Cap is yet another one
of our products that will protect your home against nature!

Details

The End Cap comes in two colour choices: sandalwood or white.
It is available in two size choices including 2” x 4” and 2” x
6” so you can find the right fit for your handrail. Makes for
a beautiful addition to any home and provides protective cover
for where you need it. There is a reason we are trusted by
homeowners and contractors across the nation and now you can
find out why too, with the End Cap from Siding Mounts!


